
CAE Participates in Nairobi Innovation Week 

The College of Architecture is participating in the Nairobi Innovation Week which is scheduled to run 
from the 3rd-7th August 2015. The Innovation week which will be an annual event, which is meant to 
bring together partners from government, private sector, development partners and research centers 
with the aim of providing a platform for showcasing and encouraging innovation over and above 
networking and sharing knowledge. The theme of the event is innovate and prosper. 




